
OFFICE OF 

J. P. TURNER, 
GENERAL MANAGER 

RADIO STATION WAAC 
54 EAST FIRST STREET 

FORT MYERS, FLORIDA 

February 28, 1944 

L r. Norman L. Maguire 
1606 E.-Rona 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

Thank you for your letter which 
was in verification of our test program 
of the 10th of Nóvenabpr.We find your 
report correct and thank you for the same. 

Hoping that you will be in our 
audience again in the near future, we are, 

Cordially yours, 

Radio Station WAAC 
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